
Dear parents & carers, 
This week we’ve seen some long awaited lovely weather. Children 
will be playing outside at playtimes and lunchtimes and doing PE 
outside as much as possible, so please make sure that children bring 
hats to school and sun cream is applied before they come to school.  
Have a lovely weekend— let’s hope that the sun keeps shining. 
Thank you 
 
Ms Harrison 
Principal 
 

Spring Term Dates 

 

Please inform us if your child is  
unwell  and can’t attend school on their first day 
of absence. It is really important that you contact 
the school office and that you provide a reason for 

their absence. 
You can call us on :  

0151 477 8320 

Sylvester Primary Academy 
St. John’s Road 

Huyton 

Knowsley 

L36 0UX 

Tel: 0151 477 8320 

www.sylvesterprimaryschool.co.uk 
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Date Event 

25.6.24-
28.6.24 Book Fair in school 

26.6.24 
School Council  

Conference at Prescot 
Primary School 

27.6.24 
(am) 

Year 2 / 3 School 
Promises Assembly 

28.6.24 Phenomenal Physics 
Show in school 

28.6.24 Year 6 Trip to  
Gulliver’s World 

29.6.24 Year 6 sleepover in 
school 

1.7.24 & 
8.7.24 Transition afternoons 

2.7.24 Sports Day 

3.7.24 
Y6 secondary school 

transition day 

4.7.24 
Key stage 1 at Liver-
pool Cathedral—The 

Big Sing 

4.7.14 
(2.30pm) 

Parents’ Online Safety 
Session in school 

9.7.24
(4pm) Governors meeting 

10.7.24 
Year 4 & 6 Chess 
Competition St 
George’s Hall 

11.7.24 
(am) 

School Nurse Drop in 
session 

11.7.24 
School discos after 

school 

12.7.24 
(pm) Nursery Sports Day 

12.7.24 Year 5 Greek Day 

Our whole school attendance target is: 96% 

Our whole school attendance this week is : 94.8% 

Reception:  94.8%                              Year 3:   96.6% 

Year 1:         87.9%                               Year 4:   93.8%                       

Year 1 / 2:    95.2%                               Year 5:   96.5% 

Year 2:         99.3%                                Year 6:   90.8% 

 
Wellbeing tip of the week 

  

Don’t put the key to your happiness in 

someone else’s pocket 

 

Book Fair in School 

We will be holding a book fair after school from  

Tuesday 25th June to  

 Friday 28th June.  Please call along with your  

children. Any proceeds raised from this will  be used 

to buy books for all of our classes. 



 

 

 

School Governors 

We are currently recruiting school 

governors at Sylvester. If you know 

anyone in the local community who 

would like to join our governing 

body, please let the school office 

know. We are not looking for  

parent governors at the moment. 

Many thanks 

 

Class Class Superstars Dojo Champions Reader of the week Playground star  

Reception B Connie W C Benjamin B Harrison H  

Reception T Olivia W Archie N Matilda G  

Year 1 Marnie Jo Elliot B Ava H  

Year 1 / 2 James E-J Ariella H Georgie H-A  

Year 2 Esmay N Mala’ika B Isla J  

Year 3 Sophia Mc Zachary Mc Alice G  

Year 4 Thomas H Thomas K Georgie B  

Year 5 John B Kathryn E Athos B  

Year 6 Lucas C Amelia W & Brian A Nathan D  

 

Children’s University Graduation 

Congratulations to the 58 children 

who graduated from Children’s  

University  at Hope University on 

Monday 17th June. We had a lovely 

afternoon and were very proud of all 

of our graduates.  

Well done! 

 

Sports Days 

This year we will be holding our 

Sports Days on Tuesday 2nd July. If it 

rains on that day, we will rearrange 

for 3rd July, weather permitting.  

Parents and carers are invited to 

Sports Days, so please put this date in 

your diaries. 

 

Transition sessions 

We will be holding transition afternoons in school on 1st and 8th 

July. This will be an opportunity for children to visit their new  

classrooms and get to know their new teachers before September. 

We will be sending transition booklets home with the children 

with all of the information that they will need to know about 

their new classes for next year. 

Year 6 End of Year Trip and 

Sleepover 

On Friday 28th June we 

will be celebrating with 

our Year 6 pupils at  

Gulliver’s world.  

From 6.30pm onwards, 

Year 6 are invited back to 

school for our Year 6 

Sleepover.  

We look forward to a day 

of lots of fun. 

  

Happy ‘June’ Birthdays 
Delilah – Frankie – Isaac - Esmay- Sonni - 

Mrs Blackhall – Isla – Isabella – Lucca – Olivia 
– Leo – James – Irene - Miss Ball – John – 

Jamie – Dolly-Pink – Luke – Isla-Jay – Teddy 
- Ella 


